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Comments: I think that classifying all e-bikes as motorized is the wrong approach, particularly for pedal assist

only e-bikes (Class 1 &amp; 3). Having ridden a pedal assist only e-bike, I can vouch that they are much much

more akin to riding a regular bike than they are a motorcycle. Classifying pedal assist only e-bikes as motorized

will have the unfortunate consequences of complicating funding for trails and making mountain biking trails

designated as "motorized", which will not only be confusing to real motorized users (e.g. motorocycles) but also

confusing when organizations are proposing new trails for mountain bikes. 

 

Please keep pedal assist only e-bikes designated as "non-motorized"! It is very important to all of the mountain

biking community.


